
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 27, 2005  
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 
TO:  Members of the Telecommunication Workers Benefit Plan  
 
At a recent meeting, the Board of Trustees approved that the Benefit Plan will continue 
to cover life insurance and will honour any Survivor Income Benefit claim during the 
current labour dispute.  
 
What this means to you as a member is that in the event of your death during the labour 
dispute, you will continue to be covered for life insurance and that any SIB claim will be 
honoured. You will not be requested or required to make a contribution to the Plan to 
continue your coverage.  
 
The financial impact to the Plan will be assessed at the end of the labour dispute, at 
which time a supplemental contribution increase may be required.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the Benefit Plan administration office.  
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